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March 20, 2018

Dr. Stuart R. Bell

President

University of Alabama

203 Rose Administration Building
Tuscaloosa, AL 35487

Dear Dr. Bell:

At its meeting on March 9, 2018, the Alabama Commission on Higher Education approved the
following program for the University of Alabama:

* Bachelor of Science in Addiction and Recovery (CIP 19.0707) [Decision item UA-1]

The program was approved with post-implementation conditions and the requirement of a post-
implementation report.

The following information items were accepted:

CHANGES TO THE ACDEMIC PROGRAM INVENTORY [Information item 4]
B. Changes in CIP Codes, Program Titles, or Degree Nomenclature

° ClP13-1314 HumanPerformanee, BSEd , CIP 31.0505 Kinesiology
e  ClP13-1314 Human-Performance, MA, CIP 31.0505 Kinesiology
o CIP 31.0505 Human-Rerormance, PhD, Kinesiology

IMPLEMENTATION OF NON-DEGREE PROGRAMS AT SENIOR INSTITUTIONS [Information
item 5]

» Graduate Certificate in Instructional Technology

EXTENSIONS AND ALTERATIONS TO EXISTING PROGRAMS OF INSTRUCTION
[Information item 7]

¢ Addition of a Concentration in Precision Timing to the Existing MS in Physics (CIP 40.0801)
* Addition of a Concentration in Precision Timing to the Existing PhD in Physics (CIP 40.0801)

Please note that, in accordance with Commission operating definitions, concentrations/options
in academic programs are not identified separately in the Commission’s Academic Program
Inventory, and the institution may not identify them as degree programs.
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The items referenced in this letter are available on the Commission website at the following
address: http.//www.ache.state.al.us/Content/Commission%20Meetings/Agenda.pdf

We look forward to working with you and your staff on other matters related to Alabama higher
education.

Sincerely,

Dr. James E. Putcell, Ed.D.
Executive Director

JP/LL

c: Dr. Charles Nash
Dr. Kevin Whitaker
Mr. Lorne Kuffel
Dr. Virginia Bishop
Dr. Cathy Pagani
Dr. Lenny Lock
Ms. Margaret Pearson



